## Rokke, Jon@Waterboards

**From:** Gordon, Greg <greg.gordon@hubinternational.com>

Sent: Friday, March 1, 2019 3:39 PM
To: Rokke, Jon@Waterboards
Cc: holly.gordon@charter.net

**Subject:** Comment Letter – CCSD Sustainable Water Facility, CDP DRC2013-00112

Dear Mr. Rokke,

As a Cambria homeowner, I am very concerned that Cambria be able to provide its residents with sustainable water for safety and health. There is an group of individuals in our community that are opposed to the Sustainable Water Facility. I can't really understand why anyone would oppose the assurance of adequate water. If they want to discourage growth, it seems like they could find other means than threatening a dangerous level of water scarcity.

Please do not allow this small, but loud and active group of Cambrians to thwart the efforts to run the SWF, particularly during drought situations. I can see no reason not to allow it to run whenever needed. We have rain now, but we all know how quickly that water disappears without adequate storage in California.

Please include this letter in the administrative record for this proceeding. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Gregory K. Gordon Cambria, CA